

BISHOP'S TACHBROOK C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL Friday March 23rd 2018 Newsletter 24



Dear Parents, Carers and Children, STARS THIS WEEK

Congratulations to: Ellie M (R), Chloe R and Dylan M (1), Angel-Hope (2), Megan (3), Devon (4), Jake (5), Oliver B and Wilf (6). Head Teacher's stars are: Amelia G and Julia P for their homework which was out of this world!

BEST ATTENDANCE

Congratulations to Y4 with an impressive 99.4%.

THREE LITTLE TREES NEXT WEDNESDAY

At 1.50pm on Wednesday March 28th it's our KS2 'Three Little Trees' musical event about Easter with hand chimes by Y4. ALL parents, carers, families and friends are invited to join us at St Chad's for this very special event. Do let us know if you can walk to church with us.

SPORTS RELIEF

What a lot of healthy children we have! Thanks to everyone who jumped, skipped, caught balls and bean-bags, did sit-ups, press-ups, star jumps and more this week. Today we have raised an astonishing £224.01 Thank you all for your very generous donations.

EASTER EGGS WANTED FOR McGREGOR WARD

Our Easter Egg appeal supporting Molly Olly's Wishes and the MacGregor ward at Warwick Hospital has already brought in 65 Easter eggs. This already beats last year's egg collection but there is still time to donate an egg and put a smile on a child's face in hospital this Easter. If you want to donate an Easter egg, PLEASE bring it in on Monday or Tuesday, thank you.



GUIDED READING HELPERS WANTED

If you can regularly spare an hour on Monday mornings to work with pupils in guided reading, please get in touch with Mrs Dixon via the School Office.

Y4 READING CHALLENGE

Congratulations to Elizabeth, Sam D, Leah and Lauren who performed a play about their class book and then took part in a reading quiz where they came second. Well done!

PTA QUIZ NIGHT FRIDAY 20th APRIL 2018

The PTA Quiz night tickets are now on sale for Friday 20th April (the end of our first week back after the holiday). Tickets are only £5 per person and include a Fish and Chip supper in the interval, thanks to the Heathcote Fish Bar. There will be a licensed bar, and a raffle with lots of prizes. Doors open 7.00pm for a 7.30 start. Is your team ready?



FOOTBALL FOR GIRLS AND BOYS AT THE BRAKES

The Leamington Brakes welcome girls and boys of all abilities at their Saturday training sessions from 10.00am -11.00am at Aylesford school. Contact Matt on 07801 678851 if you are interested.

Y2 CLASS OF THE WEEK AGAIN

Year 2 have been hard at work making 3D rainforest masks which they have designed themselves in their sketch books and constructed in a variety of media. What brilliant work by Y2! You can see it in the Learning Zone. Year 2 (pictured below) are class of the week again thanks to their brilliant attitude in all their hard work.









And finally, a joke by Mia, Miya and Seren: what did the tomato say to the baby tomato? 'Come on catch up!"

Best wishes,

Andy Brettell Head Teacher

DON'T FORGET OUR KS 2 EASTER SERVICE ON WEDNESDAY MARCH 28TH AT 1.50PM AT ST CHAD'S CHURCH